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In accordance with the Illinois Prevailing Wage Act, the Vernon Hills Park District ("Park District") has made a determination of the prevailing rates of wages to be paid laborers, mechanics and other workers employed in public works projects for the Park District.  The Park District has determined that the prevailing rates of wages are the wage rates for Lake County, as determined by the Illinois Department of Labor.

A copy of the determination is available for public inspection in the Park District's business office located at 635 N. Aspen Drive, Vernon Hills, IL.  Copies are also available upon request by calling the Park District at 847-996-6932.
                 	                                                 /s/Jeff Fougerousse, Secretary
	Board of Park Commissioners	
		Vernon Hills Park District 





